
The Newport Independent Schools and the Campbell County Public Library               
are partnering to offer children free, healthy lunches this summer.   

Any child 18 and under will receive a FREE lunch and a FREE book.  

Registration is not required.                                             

                         Tuesday’s in JUNE: (6/8, 6/15, 6/22, 6/29) 

                      Buena Vista Park      -   12th and Ann Street 

11:30—12:30 

To ensure the safety of all participants, lunch will be provided                         

“Grab and Go” style from the Rolling Wildcat. We hope to see you there! 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

For more information or questions, please contact:                                                          

lisa.rizzo@newport.kyschools.us  


